
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Madhav <mydovee@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, September 04, 2020 3:53 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Please no pesticides!!! 

Please kindly keep our beautiful paradise roads and parks pesticide free 

for the sake of the the people that live here on maui that deserve to be healthy. 

Much thanks 

and Aloha, 

Maryrose 
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